
 

      

 

 

 

CALL FOR ENTRIES: 3rd SINO-EUROPEAN PRODUCTION SEMINAR 2017 

 

Bridging the Dragon and the European Film Market will present the 3rd Sino-European 

Production Seminar on Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at the White Room, 2nd floor, 

Martin-Gropius-Bau, Niederkirchnerstraße 7, 10963 Berlin.  

 

The Sino-European Production Seminar is an effective platform to connect the Chinese and 

European film industries and to expand the participants' network. The seminar will include 

an update on the Chinese film market, a panel on casting Chinese actors for co-productions 

as well as roundtable discussions. During the roundtable discussions, participants will be 

assigned to one table with a Chinese expert and will have the opportunity to ask questions, 

comment and share their views on a specific topic.  

 

The seminar is aimed at European producers. If you would like to attend, please send your 

application to seminar@bridgingthedragon.com. The application form can be downloaded 

at www.bridgingthedragon.com. Please feel free to share the call with producer colleagues 

who might be interested in participating. We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bridging the Dragon is supported by Creative Europe – MEDIA Programme of the European Union 
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